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Union Chapel Missionary Baptist Church 

Announcements 

Sunday, November 20, 2016 
 

THEME FOR 2016:  Thus saith the Lord the King of Israel, and his redeemer the 

Lord of hosts; I am the first, and I am the last; and beside me there is no God.  Isaiah 44:6 (KJV) 
               

Church-Wide   
 

Church Office Holiday Closing---The Church Office will be closed on Thursday and Friday, 

November 24-25, 2016, for the Thanksgiving Holidays.  The office will reopen on Monday, 

November 28, 2016, for regular business hours. 
 

Showers of Blessings 2016 - Ezekiel 34:26:   All Showers of Blessings sponsors are asked to 

attend a brief meeting on Monday, November 21, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. in the north end of the 

Fellowship Hall to receive all necessary information to purchase gifts. Gifts will be distributed on 

Saturday, December 10, 2016, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. If there is anyone who would like to 

help with gift distribution, please add your name to the sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center. For 

additional information, please contact Sis. Essynce Dickerson. 
 

Union Chapel Ministry Leaders:  All Union Chapel Ministry leaders are requested to turn in your 

officers for the year 2017 for your ministry as soon as possible. 
 

 

Meetings/Conferences and Workshops 
 

Union Chapel Deacons’ Ministry Meeting—November 21, 2016:   The Deacons’ Ministry will 

meet at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, November 21, 2016, in the Conference Room (former Church 

library). 
 

Computer Ministry:  The Computer Ministry is looking for volunteers with experience in IT 

specifically in networking, network management, and computer management. If you are interested 

in volunteering with this ministry please contact Brother Melvin Felton at feltonmd@ hotmail.com.   
 

Academy/Youth Department 
 

Union Chapel Christian Academy (UCCA)—The UCCA Affinity Debit Card, sponsored by 

Redstone Federal Credit Union, is now available. Your current Redstone Federal Credit Union Debit 

Card must be changed over to UCCA in order for the Union Chapel Christian Academy Foundation, 

Inc., to receive the benefits when the card is used.  The financial benefits will be used for the 

Academy.  You may change your card by visiting a branch office or by calling the Member Connect 

Center at 800.234.1234 or 256.837.6110. 

 

Scout Troop 156:  Union Chapel Cub and Boy Scout Troop 156 has designated October-November 

2016 as their recruitment period.  Cub Scout starts at First Grade and ends with Fifth Grade, and 

Boy Scout Starts at Sixth grade and ends at eighteen years of age. Troop 156 meets twice per month 

in the Church basement, the first Tuesday of the month at 6:30 -7:30 p.m., and the third Saturday of 

the month from 8:30 am -2:00 p.m.  For information about joining Boy Scout Troop 156, you may 

contact: Bro. David Stewart, Bro. Arthur Turman,, Bro. Carl Johnson, and Bro. Daryus English. Our 

mission is to mentor young boys to become strong Christian men in God, life, and society. 

 

Congratulations 
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Congratulations to Deacon Henry Sr. and Sis. Janet Dickerson who will celebrate their 28th wedding 

anniversary on Saturday, November 19, 2016.  May the Lord’s blessings be upon them. 
 

Other Information 
 

 

Second Chance Deliverance & Restoration Ministries, Inc. is collecting boys and girls winter 

coats, sizes S-XXL, for the children at Lakewood Elementary School and Seminole Drive Boys & 

Girls Club again this year; donations for this outreach effort will be accepted through December 9. 
 

Your donation, (a new or gently used child’s coat or the monetary value of a new coat), can be taken 

to Minister Leo Robinson at Ivey’s Barber Shop, located at 3700-B Blue Spring Road, Huntsville, 

AL, Tuesday - Friday, 9:30 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. or Sister Donna Robinson at the Church Office.   
 

If you need additional information, contact Minister Leo Robinson or Sister Donna Robinson.  

Additionally, Second Chance Deliverance & Restoration Ministries is a Combined Federal Campaign 

(CFC) approved charity, authorized to receive payroll deductible contributions from Federal 

government employees and active duty military personnel; if you are a federal government employee 

or active duty military, we would appreciate your consideration and support, (CFC Code 93742). 

 
How to Contact Us 
 

Morning Prayer/Meditation: “Word for Today Prayer/Meditation,” each day, Monday through Friday at 6:30 

a.m. and on Saturdays at 8:00 a.m.  Please use Conference Access Number 1.218.486.1346 to call.  Then dial 

Conference Pass Code:  997246#.      Note: After dialing in to the conference call, to reduce background noise, please: 

 Press the mute button on your phone  or 

 Press *6 to mute your phone 
 

“Union Chapel Prayer Line” Monday thru Friday from 7:00 p.m. until.  Please use Conference Access Number 

1.218.486.1346 to call. Then dial Conference Pass Code:  997246#, if you would like someone to pray with you. 
 

        

Private 24-Hour Prayer line (256.224.2391) is available for the congregation to call or text prayer requests. 
 

To Access Union Chapel Live Stream--  Go to Google and type:     Ustream Union Chapel   or 

                                                                                                 Copy the link below and paste it into your browser: 

                                                                                          http://www.ustream.tv/channel/union-chapel-mb-church  

 

Word Talk –Fridays 8:00 a.m. – 8:30 a. m.  on WDJL (Love 1000 AM); Hosted by Pastor O. W. Davis 
 

 Church Email: unionchapel@unionchapel-hsv.org    
 Website:  www.unionchapel-hsv.org 

 Email announcements to: rparksrice@unionchapel-hsv.org    
 Telephone: 256.852.1150 

 Church Calendar available online @ http://www.unionchapel-hsv.org 
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Sick & Shut-ins 

November 20, 2016 

     
Bro. Melvin White 

Sis. Isa Alexander 

Sis. Linnie Holt 

Little Miss Chyna Washington c/o Bro. Tim and Sis. Janice Dozier 

Sis. Mary Cowser 

Sis. Phyllis Chatman (Retirement Center) 

Sis. Georgia Hewlett 

Sis. Ethel Carter Scruggs 

Bro. George Broadnax 

Bro. Robert Haygood 

Lula Mae Turner 

Bro. Donald Eatman 

Mother Sarah Horton 

Sis. Deborah Miller 

Min. Horace Allen, Jr. 

Sis. Heidi Yarbrough 

Sis. Evonne Burns 

Mother Patsy Pope 

Bro. Talmadge Crawford 

Sis. Maggie Reed 

Deacon Eddie Thomas 

Sis. Elizabeth Thomas 

Sis. Lois Thompson 

Sis. Jazmin Neal Edwards and Baby Jasiyah Joy 

Sis. Lorene Cook 

Sis. Brindlon Turner 

Bro. Tobias Kelley 

Sis. Pamela Billings 

Sis. Shirley McCrary 

Bro. Otha J. Rice, Jr. (Hospitalized) 

Bro. Willard Scissum (Hospitalized) 

Sis. Gloria Benson (Hospitalized) 
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Condolences 

November 20, 2016 
 

Please continue to pray for our bereaved families: 
 

Mrs. Bessie Helfrich, the sister of Bro. John Wilson, passed on Monday, November 14, 2016, in 

Little Rock, Arkansas.  Funeral services were held at 4:00 p.m. on Saturday, November 19, 2016, at 

the Hardy Funeral Home located in Little Rock, Arkansas.  
 

Condolences may be sent to:   

 Bro. John Wilson (Queen) and Family 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Bro. Winston Wherry, the husband of Sis. Ida Wherry, the father of Bro. Marcus Wherry and Sis. 

Olivia Tarront , the brother of Mother Hazel Hawk and Sis. Frances Clarke, passed on Wednesday, 

November  16, 2016 in Huntsville, AL. Funeral services will be held at 1:00 p.m. on Monday, 

November 21, 2016 at Union Chapel M.B. Church. Nelms-Memorial  Funeral Home will handle the 

final arrangements. 
 

Condolences may be sent to: 

Sis. Ida Wherry and Family    

Mother Hazel Hawk and Family 

Bro. Marcus Wherry and Family   

Sis. Frances Clarke and Family 

Sis. Olivia Tarront and Family                       

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Ms. Carolyn Brooks Spivey Harp, the sister of Bro. Jimmy Brooks and Sis. Mary Cowser, passed on 

Tuesday, November 15, 2016. Funeral services were held at 1:00 p.m. Saturday, November 19, 

2016 at Saint Mary United Methodist Church, Centre, Alabama 35960. The Adams-Buggs Funeral 

Service, 401 N. 9th Street, Gadsden, AL 35801 (256.546.0432) handled the final arrangements. 
 

Condolences maybe sent to: 

Sis. Mary Cowser (Marshall) and Family                       

Bro. Jimmy Brooks(Helen) and Family 

 


